Friends of Fountains Christmas Fayre Planning Session and AGM
Monday 17th October – 8pm


We’d love you to come and help with Fountains Christmas Fayre which will be held in school on the afternoon of Friday 9th December.
We need people to help us run stalls, fill jam jars, put up decorations, bake cakes, sell cakes all whilst wearing a Christmas jumper or maybe just some tinsel.

If you’d like to get involved then please join us online on Monday 17th October at 8pm – using this link:
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/72024775566?pwd=OuEjoYShYAFQ7Xnz6JfhdiqKiz06Gl.1
Meeting ID: 720 2477 5566
Passcode: 6yTDfd

